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Dear Mr Watson, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Re quest for Information 
 
Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 28 April 2009 timed 0555 
hours, requesting the following: 
 
 
What working practices have been put in place to en sure that the Student Lifecycle 
Project delivers its objectives and can account for  its expenditure? 
 
Who is the person responsible for ensuring that the  Student Lifecycle Project's costs 
are recorded accurately and managed properly? 
 
Who is the person ultimately responsible for the su ccess or failure of this project? 
 
 
 
As the University of Glasgow is a Scottish Public Authority, your request is subject to the 
terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (“FOISA”).  The University 
acknowledges receipt of your request and confirms that it will respond to you under the terms 
of FOISA and within the time scales required by FOISA. The Freedom of Information Office 
will contact you if we require any further information.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office 
 

James Watson 
request-11078-8b275c13@whatdotheyknow.com 

 



 
 

 

The information that you supplied with your Request for information will be entered into 
a filing system and will only be accessed by authorised persons of the University of 
Glasgow or its agents. The information will be retained by the University and will only 
be used for the purpose of (a) processing your Request for information, and (b) for 
statistical and audit purposes. By supplying such information you consent to the 
University storing the information for the stated purpose. The information is held by the 
University in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998. 

 


